
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR TRANSPORTATION SERVICES TO PROVIDE 

DAILY STUDENT TRANSPORTATION FOR CHESTER UPLAND SCHOOL 

DISTRICT 

 

Chester Upland School District seeks transportation services for a four-year contract 

related to performing the Transportation of Students for the Chester Upland School 

District. The contract is for July 1st, 2024, to June 30, 2028.  This request for proposal 

(“RFP”) is issued pursuant to the Pennsylvania public school code of 1949. 

 

All responses are due by May 6, 2024. 

 

 

Bid # 042324. 

 

For more information go to the Chester Upland School District website and on Pennbid. 
 


